
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Board Members 

 

FROM: T. Jeremy Gunn 

 

DATE: January 7, 1998 

 

SUBJECT: Background Material 

 

 

I am enclosing some materials that may be of background interest for you regarding ongoing 

activities.  There is no need for you to take action or to make decisions on any of the enclosed 

documents, although your thoughts and suggestions are always welcome. 

 

Enclosed please find: 

 

• December 18, 1997 letter to John Pereira re Status of CIA responses to the Board’s requests 

for additional information and records 

 

• December 31, 1997 letter to Jane Vezeris re Secret Service compliance 

 

• January 6, 1998 letter to Margaret Grafeld re Department of State compliance 

 

• January 5, 1998 letter to Norman Mailer re the possibility of obtaining copies of archival 

material  (citations from Oswald’s Tale) 

 

• December 31, 1997 letter to Chairman Burton (monthly report) 
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